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Newcomen Primary School 

GUIDE TO  

SAFEGUARDING 
Newcomen Primary School is committed  

to keeping our pupils and staff safe.   

This leaflet aims to provide guidance to support  

you assisting us with this aim. 



S a fe g u a r d i n g  a t  N e w c o m e n  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

Welcome to Newcomen  

All schools have a statutory duty to safeguard and promote the welfare 

of children. At Newcomen we take this responsibility very seriously. 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child or young person 

whilst visiting Newcomen, please speak to any member of staff who will 

be able to help you. If you are unsure of what to do or who to speak to, 

please contact a member of the administration staff. 

Keeping yourself and others safe at Newcomen 

 Please follow all visitor procedures that we ask of you as a visitor 

as outlined when you sign in. 

 Please report anything that concerns you whilst in the school in 

relation to any aspect of safety. 

 We expect all members of the community to speak to each other 

respectfully and to be considerate of the needs of others. If you 

experience or witness a lack of respect during your visit, please let 

a member of staff know. 

 You should not be left in a situation where you are alone with  

children and unaccompanied. Please let a member of staff know, 

should this happen. 

 Taking photographs of children is strictly prohibited. 
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If, when you leave the school premises and subsequently wish to talk 

to someone at the school about something that you have seen that 

has concerned you, please contact us and your concern will be passed 

to the appropriate member of staff. 

 

Please see school website for a copy of the safeguarding policy and 

procedures.  


